CITY OF WENDOVER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSAL OF AMENDMENT TO THE LAND USE MANAGEMENT AND DEVELOPMENT CODE FOR THE CITY OF WENDOVER ADOPTING CHAPTER 7A, PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT.

	Pursuant to the provisions of Section §10-9A-205 and §10-9a-502 of the Utah Code, Notice is hereby given that the City of Wendover City Council will hold a public hearing on October 19, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. at the City of Wendover City Office, 920 Wendover Blvd, Wendover, Utah, upon a proposal to amend the Land Use Management and Development Code by adopting Chapter 7a, Planned Unit Development.  Documentation associated with this hearing and consideration may be reviewed at the City of Wendover City Offices each weekday prior to the public hearing.  Interested persons are invited to attend and give comment on this proposal. In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, the City of Wendover will accommodate reasonable requests to assist the disabled to attend and participate in its public meetings.  Requests for assistance may be made by calling the City of Wendover Offices at least three days in advance of the public meeting, by calling (435) 665-7771.

	Dated this 11th day of October, 2017.


BY ORDER OF THE CITY OF WENDOVER CITY COUNCIL



						Devan Clevenger 
Recorder/Clerk City of Wendover
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